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 Parent Observation: October 21 – 25. 
Windows and doors will be open for your 
quiet observation and support of your 
children. 

 
 Second Installment Due: October 25. If you 

marked the automatic charge on your 
enrollment form, the office will process 
your payment during that week. 

 

 Students should have proper attire and 
follow the dress code. Please make sure 
hair is securely off the face in a bun for all 
classes. Hip hop is the only exception. See 

the website if you have any questions. 
 

 

 

A Special Thank You to Garth Slatinsky and all 

the parent volunteers who helped to bring the 

Benesh studios to life! 

 Thank You for your patience with 
construction of the Benesh Studios.  
It is nice to finally call it our home. 
 

 With respect to the other business at 
Benesh, tap shoes should not be 
worn in the hallway,   
 

 There is now an additional room on 
the west side for students and 
parents to gather, wait, and eat. 
Eating in the main carpeted lobby is 
not allowed.  
 

 We will be closed Thursday, October 
31st for Halloween. 


